
Naumanns Norcal News by Don Naumann 

BOB DAUTERMAN, former Superintendent at Sequoyah CC in Oakland, has accepted 
the Superintendent position at San Jose CC. 

JOE ROCHA, long time Superintendent and most recently foreman at Menlo CC, 
has recently retired after over 25 years of service to the club. 

RICH EICHNER has accepted the Superintendent position for Discovery Bay GC 
in Brentwood which is presently under construction. Rich was the Super-
intendent at Los Angeles CC until October of last year. 

TUCO PRODUCTS (Upjohn) has sold off its Agricultural Chemical Division to 
Noram. Through the reshuffling, Jim Lipari, (No. Calif. Rep for TUCO) 
has taken early retirement. Don't fear though, he will still be calling 
on the No. Calif. Superintendents with his own company "Speedy Enter-
prises'1 representing Cleary Chemicals, Agriplex, and Clover backlapping 
compound. 

in memoriam Long time member and close personal friend Jack 
Hertwig passed away February 26 while on a promotional trip for the 
US Department of Agriculture in Saudia Arabia. He was promoting the 
use of turfgrass for athletic fields. Jack worked for Germains for 
many years until four years ago he retired, and began woking with Inter-
national Seeds Inc. promoting their varieties. 

Ray Walters lost his fight with cancer on October 4, 1985. Ray was a 
member from 1968 and worked at Saratoga CC and Los Gatos GC. 

ADVANCED DRAINAGE SYSTEMS (ADS) 
Walt Bray - 6917 Flintwood Way 
Sacramento 95831 

L & S STAKES INC 
1098 Alta Avenue 
Mountain View 94043 

BRAMAN PIPE & SUPPLY CO 
1525 Walsh Ave 
Santa Clara 95050 

WEST0R0 DISTRIBUTION, INC 
2438 Radley Ct 
Hayward 94545 

BROWN SAND, INC 
874 East Woodward Avenue 
Manteca 95336 

WILBUR-ELLIS - Lindsay Jennison 
P. 0. Box 568 
Salinas 93902 

J. R. SIMPLOT COMPANY 
P. 0. Box 198 
Lathrop 95350 

HYDRO ENGINEERING - Adrian Bertens 
Box 505 Phone 415 837-1892 
Danville 94526 


